
From: Heil, Cynthia L (DEC)
To: Alimi, Adeyemi S (DEC); Smith, Rebecca T (DEC)
Cc: Edwards, Alice L S (DEC)
Subject: FW: Non-catalytic wood stoves and EPA certification
Date: Monday, July 08, 2019 7:57:39 AM

Please ensure this is put into the comments received.
 

From: gary@chena.org [mailto:garycnewman@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Gary Newman
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2019 3:24 PM
To: Heil, Cynthia L (DEC) <cindy.heil@alaska.gov>; Hoke, Steven W (DEC) <steven.hoke@alaska.gov>
Subject: Non-catalytic wood stoves and EPA certification
 

Hi Cindy/Steven,

Thanks for the explanation on EPA testing of cats and non-cat stoves.   I ran into this article and
thought it might be relevant to our discussion.

http://www.biomassmagazine.com/articles/16236/the-imact-of-government-regulations

They also posted the following from Quadrafire that went to their dealers, not otherwise public.  I'm
happy to see the Millenium non-cat series still on their list and reiterate my request that it be included
pro forma in the SIP.

Best,

Gary

Quadrafire to discontinue 40% of models
Bigger stove companies like Quadrafire are starting to lay out which of their stoves will be 2020 compliant before
May 2020, which ones after - and which ones are being discontinued. Quadrafire is discontinuing some of its best
known stoves, but some of the models being discontinued have had problems.
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Best,

Gary Newman
Fairbanks


